
 

 

Circular No (39) for 2016 
On Invitation to Attend HR Club Forum titled “Millennials in 

the Workplace Environment”  
 

To: All Independent Federal Entities & Authorities 
 
The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 
like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 
endeavors. 
 
Under the patronage of HE Abdulrrahman Mohamed Al Owais, Ministry of 
Health and Prevention, Chairman of the Federal Authority for Government 
Human Resources;  
 
The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) has the 
pleasure of inviting you to attend the Forum titled: “The Younger 
Generations in the Workplace Environment’, to be held on Thursday, 
December 08, 2016, at InterContinental Dubai Festival City Hotel, Baraha 
Hall, at 12.00 – 2.00 pm.   
 
The HR Club will host: 

- Mr. Harish Bhatia, Regional Director, Korn Ferry Hay Group  
- Mr. Ammar Shahata, Consultant, Korn Ferry Hay Group 

The Forum will discuss a number of studies conducted by Korn Ferry Hay 
Group on issues related to the future of younger generations at work and 
their impact on the work environment. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation 
Dr. Abdurrahman Al Awar, 
Director General, 
Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 
 

Issued on December 05, 2016 

 
To RSVP your attendance: hrclub@fahr.gov.ae  
 
For more information please contact:  
Samir Al Rahal, HR specialist, Tel: 04- 231 90 91  Emial: salrahal@fahr.gov.ae  
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